The Infrastructure Improvements Plan (IIP) can be found on the city’s website at
the following link:

https://www.rollingwoodtx.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/planning and
development/page/4791/2020-06-10 rollingwood iip final report.pdf



https://www.rollingwoodtx.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/planning_and_development/page/4791/2020-06-10_rollingwood_iip_final_report.pdf
https://www.rollingwoodtx.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/planning_and_development/page/4791/2020-06-10_rollingwood_iip_final_report.pdf

